
 

 

29 May 2024 

 
BLACKMORE OVAL, LEICHHARDT –  

EASTERN PEDESTRIAN BRIDGE REPLACEMENT 

Inner West Council will soon be investing $75,000 to replace the Blackmore Oval Eastern 
Pedestrian Bridge.  

The project involves: 

• Demolition of the existing bridge and balustrade. 
• Construction of a new suspended slab footbridge and balustrade. 
• footbridge.  

Timing of work 
The works will commence on Thursday 13 June 2024 and take approximately two weeks to 
complete (weather permitting).  

 
Reducing construction impacts 
Traffic Control will be used to maintain traffic and pedestrian flow around the site.  

Access to Blackmore Oval and the shared pedestrian cycle path from Charles St will be 
available via the existing pedestrian footbridge located approximately 50m downstream 
of the bridge.  

Enquiries  
Council officer:   Christine Phillips, Project Engineer,  

    9392 5644   

christine.phillips@innerwest.nsw.gov.au 

Council’s contractor:  Andrik Constructions – George Zaja 

    0450 716 110  

 
We appreciate your patience and co-operation while we complete these important works. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Predrag Gudelj  
Coordinator Roads and Stormwater Projects 
Inner West Council 


